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City Council Bill #17-0015
Response to: Planned Unit Development-Designation-

The Fox Building

The Honorable Bernard C. Young, President January 30, 2017
And All Members of the Baltimore City Council
City Hall, Room 408

For the purpose of approving the application of D & C Management LLP, owner of the
following properties: 3100 Falls Cliff Road (Block 3504B, Lot 001), 3300 Falls Cliff Road
(Block 3511D,Lot 002), and Block 3511D, Lots 1 and 3 (collectively, the property”), to
have the property designated and Industrial Planned Unit Development; and approving
the Development Plan submitted by the applicant.

The Fire Department has no objection to the proposed City Council Bill 17-0015 as
written.



